Kapole

Dear Kapolei Eye Care Ohana,

We have been recently notified that you have been receiving letters from HMSA stating
that we are no longer accepting HMSA insurance as of December 31, 2021.

That is not a true statement, we can continue to take care of your eye condition, the
main difference is the vision coverage, you may not be able to use your vision coverage
(glasses or contact lenses benefits) at our office if you opted for EyeMed. You have a
choice to change to VSP if you so desire and you will be able to continue with your
vision care including coverage for glasses and contact lenses at Kapolei Eye Care.

To continue supporting your care if you cannot change to VSP as your vision writer, we
have created several programs which will benefit you more than using your insurance
and you will have lots of choices in frames and lenses that are currently not available
under EyeMed coverage.

If you have any questions, please let us know and we will be happy to assist you.

Aloha and Mahalo,

Nancy Chen, MD



